Tamara Collins

From: registrar

Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 12:19 PM
To:

Cc:
Subject:

FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 9:45 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-25

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Syed Adnan ALi

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Natural gas as a commodity took a dip in December, yet the dip wasn't reflected in my bill. Given that natural gas price
right now is still relatively low, it makes little logical sense as to why the gas bill should go up.

-- Attachment --





